
• 3/12 is a half day COHORT B

• 3/31 IN PERSON LEARNING

FOR COHORT B.

• Please wear a mask when 

dropping off and picking 

up your child .

• No toys from home 

allowed at the before and 

after school program.

• Calendars and Payments are expected in 
the Community Education Office by the 
15th of the prior month. There is a mail 
slot where you can drop off paperwork in 
an sealed envelope. You may also send 
paperwork via email to 
swright01@wscschools.org. Any late 
calendars can be emailed to 
swright01@wscschools.org, faxed to 677-
3244, or walked in. (Note: late calendars will 
accrue late fees.)

What’s Happening 
This Month

Calendars and Payments

Reminders

March News

Before School Program: 7:00-8:30 am
After School Program: Dismissal- 6:00 pm


